
 
 

 
 
 
 

Ref: Year11Leavers/EarlyFinish  
  
Friday 16th June 2023  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
On Wednesday 21st June 2023, we will be holding the Year 11 leavers Celebration Ceremony, which 
will begin at 1:00pm. Therefore, students in years 7-10 will leave the school site earlier than normal. 
Dismissal will begin at 12:20am, with all students off site by 12:30pm as the school prepares for the 
ceremony.  
 
All students entitled to a free school meal will have the opportunity to collect a hot or cold meal at 
break time.  
 
If you collect your child from school, can we please ask that you ensure a prompt collection on 
Wednesday as all staff are needed to ensure our Year 11s get the best send-off.  
 
Work will be available online in the afternoon for students to complete. This will be set as an 
assignment, not a live lesson.  
 
School will be open as normal on Thursday 22nd June. Attendance, as always, is compulsory for all 
students.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 

Rebecca Bakewell 
Headteacher 

 


